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Erg-a-thon ~ January 
Family and Alumni Banquet ~ April 29 

Duel in the Swamp (Home) ~ February 25
FIRA (Sarasota) ~ March 31 - April 1
SIRA (Oak Ridge) ~ April 15 - April 16
ACRA (Oak Ridge) ~ May 19 - May 21

Florida Club Rowing 
3150 Hull Road
Gainesville, FL 32611

Our rowers have been crushing winter training so far and are
now taking on a different beast ~ final exams. 

Despite the challenges of finals week, we are excited to
continue training over the break in order to be ready for the
spring season. 

Here are some of the things we have planned for spring!

               (More information to come!) 
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HELLO FLORIDA CLUB ROWING FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNI,HELLO FLORIDA CLUB ROWING FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNI,
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                                   to the club can be made electronically via floridaclubrowing.com/donate, through Zelle to
ufloridacrew@gmail.com, or by check addressed to Florida Crew Boosters Inc. at 3150 Hull Road, Gainesville, FL 32611.
Your donation is completely tax-deductible and always greatly appreciated.

                                                               please feel free to reach out to us via email, ufloridacrew@gmail.com, or message us
on Facebook!

- ALEXANDRIA O’DONOVAN, SECRETARY- ALEXANDRIA O’DONOVAN, SECRETARY

ANY DONATIONSANY DONATIONS

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,

OUR SANTA CLAUSE 5K WAS A SUCCESS!OUR SANTA CLAUSE 5K WAS A SUCCESS!

At the beginning of the month, we hosted a winter themed 5K at
the Hawthorne Trail here in Gainesville.

It was great seeing friends and family members of our rowers
show up and compete for a prize or simply run/walk for fun in
some holiday gear. Not only did we have a lot of fun organizing
and setting up the event, but we also reached our goal of $500
through ticket sales and donations!

We will definitely be hosting this event next winter, so mark your
calendars!

FUNDRAISING IN PREPARATION FOR THE SPRINGFUNDRAISING IN PREPARATION FOR THE SPRING                                                                                                   is still underway while we are off the water. 

Letters from our letter drive have hopefully reached the families and friends they have been addressed to;
however, if you have not received a letter and wish to donate to the team, you can donate through our
website at  

Besides our letter drive, we have also posted some more apparel designs on our storefront, including
some holiday merchandise!

Check out

to get yourself or others a 
gift for the holidays!

FLORIDACLUBROWING.COM/DONATEFLORIDACLUBROWING.COM/DONATE

FLORIDACLUBROWINGSTORE.COMFLORIDACLUBROWINGSTORE.COM

WE CANNOT THANK ALL OF THE FAMILY MEMBERS, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNIWE CANNOT THANK ALL OF THE FAMILY MEMBERS, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNI

OF THE TEAM ENOUGH FOR ALL YOU DO, AND WE HOPE THAT YOU ENJOY THEOF THE TEAM ENOUGH FOR ALL YOU DO, AND WE HOPE THAT YOU ENJOY THE

HOLIDAY SEASON AND HAVE A HAPPY NEW YEARS!HOLIDAY SEASON AND HAVE A HAPPY NEW YEARS!  


